Dear LAG member

The link to the LAA Comm. that summarises the changes and also links to the checklists themselves can be found at —

https://www.gov.uk/government/news/civil-news-changes-to-speed-up-payments-and-new-guidance?utm_source=599ae1db-e115-4526-9a55-af5895d38cff&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=govuk-notifications&utm_content=immediate

The new checklist which can be found on this page is going to be a useful tool in assisting to avoid rejects. Please remember to let us have the feedback on rejects previously requested so that we can report back to the LAA as to how the process is bedding in.

Kind regards

Bob Baker Co-Chair ACL LAG



Association of Costs Lawyers, Herringbone House, Lion Road, Palgrave, Diss, Norfolk IP22 1AL Tel: 0203 174 0967 E: enquiries@costslawyer.co.uk www.associationofcostslawyers.co.uk

This e-mail and its attachments are intended for the above named only and may be confidential. If received by you in error you must take no action based on them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender as soon as possible.

The Association of Law Costs Draftsmen Limited trading as ACL. Registered in England and Wales.

Registered Office: 16 Broad Street, Eye, Suffolk IP23 7AF. Company Number 01330762